
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "architractors@aol.com"
Cc: Ortiz, Monica; Biazar, Shahab
Subject: Casitas De Albq. K13D075Fire Access off Lead Ave.
Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 11:09:00 AM

Hello,
 
After review of the Building permit for 1016 Lead Ave. it has come to our attention that the entrance
to the site off Lead Ave. is intended for Fire and emergency access ONLY. This will need to be
reflected on the site plan and identified at the site that the access is for emergency use only.
 
You may come in and redline the plans to reflect the emergency access on the building permit plan
set. This will be a requirement for building permit. Please call me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
 

mailto:architractors@aol.com
mailto:mortiz@cabq.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeOrg1/ou=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DMDSBB

